
 

 

 

  

 

 

May 5th 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers at Cypress Upper, 

Platinum Jubilee Celebrations at Cypress Upper – Friday 13th May   

We are delighted to be celebrating the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee next week and we have 

some exciting activities planned to share with the children. 

We will be learning about the life of the Queen, creating artwork, and preparing for our 

own Royal Variety performance show for all classes to enjoy. 

As the official celebrations take place over half-term, we will be celebrating here at 

Cypress next week, culminating in a special Jubilee lunch next Friday, 13th May. On this 

day, we will be holding a special assembly about the life of the Queen and planting a tree 

to commemorate the Queen’s reign.  In the afternoon, we will be holding our own Royal 

Variety Performance with each class sharing an act.   

On Friday, 13th May we would like to invite the children to come to school dressed as 

Kings and Queens wearing red, white and blue to represent the colours of the union flag. 

We are very much looking forward to celebrating Queen Elizabeth II’s 70 years on the 

throne and hope that the children will tell you all about the new things they have learnt. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

               Ms C Binks 

Deputy Head of Upper School  

 


